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From: Christine Nekrasov
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: dunkley electorate
Date: Friday, 4 May 2018 2:28:55 PM

We, the undersigned, strongly object to the proposed boundary redistribution for Dunkley
on the following grounds;
1. Mt Eliza , Mornington and Mt Martha have always been a part of Dunkley and should
remain this way.
2. These communities are very close-knit and wish to remain so.
3. Geographically, Mt Eliza is the Peninsula Gateway, if the boundaries are changed, it will
feel disconnected.
4. Retirees choose to come to the Peninsula for the specific Lifestyle which is not available
elsewhere.
5. The Peninsula /MT Eliza is unique in its geography , the coastal nature of this area must
be retained.
Yours Sincerely,
Christine Nekrasov --
Britt Lloyd-Doughty---




